
West Yorkshire Police serves approximately 2.2 million people living in one of the five metropolitan 
districts of Bradford, Calderdale, Kirklees, Leeds and Wakefield, covering an area of 780 square miles.  
The Force area is very varied, combining busy cities and towns with quiet villages and picturesque 
rural locations, representing a varied and diverse range of ethnic cultural and economic backgrounds. 
To provide stronger and more transparent accountability of the police, the Mayor of West Yorkshire 
holds the Chief Constable to account, helping to make the police answerable to the communities they 
serve. 

An opportunity has arisen to recruit a Force Medical Advisor to complement our existing Health and 
Wellbeing services.   

We have an experienced Occupational Health Nurse Advisor-led service, with contracted Occupational 
Health Doctors where service demand requires.  At West Yorkshire Police we want our people to thrive 
and flourish and in doing so, provide a better service to the public.  As Force Medical Advisor you 
would provide expert Occupational Health advice and guidance to support Force objectives in relation 
to improving and/or maintaining a safe, healthy and productive workforce.  
 

The successful candidate will be a registered medical practitioner, completed specialty training (or 
accepted equivalent) and hold a minimum of membership status with the Faculty of Occupational 
Medicine.  You will be able to evidence continual development and maintaining competencies within 
the field of Occupational Health.  You will have completed (or are willing to complete) relevant training 
in relation to statutory health surveillance. 

  
This vacancy is a substantive position and is up to four days a week (hours proposed are 30 hours per 
week) with a salary of circa £139,682 (per annum, pro rata).  Hours and salary will be agreed with the 
preferred applicant. This post is suitable for job share. 
 
The prime location for this role will be central Wakefield. However, any applicant must be aware that 
they may be required to travel or work from anywhere in the Force area.  
  
The successful candidate will be subject to personal and financial vetting checks prior to appointment.   
 
The application process will close at 23:59 hours on Sunday 28th November 2021.  Applications are 
invited by submission of your CV and a covering letter, which would demonstrate how you meet the 
expertise in role.   
 
Please be advised the interview date for this role is Monday 20th December 2021.  
 
For further information or discussion about the role please contact Sarah Byrne, Head of Health and 
Wellbeing. To contact Sarah, and to submit your CV and covering letter, please email: 
people.slt@westyorkshire.police.uk 
  
West Yorkshire Police is committed to improving the diversity of its workforce to better reflect the 
diverse communities we serve. We welcome applications from all minority groups and individuals 
who identify with one or more of the protected characteristics as defined by the Equality Act 2010.  
 
Applicants should be aware that it is not always possible to carry out adequate vetting checks on 
persons who have not been resident within the UK for the last five years. Therefore, where this 
applies, applicants may be refused because it was not possible to vet them to the appropriate 
standard. 
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